
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

• Friday 23rd October – last day of term 

• Monday 2nd November - Back to School 

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing weekend. Below are some important bits of information that 

I need to bring to your attention... 

 

Inset Day 

Please be aware that we have cancelled Inset day on Monday 2nd November 2020. Therefore, children 

are expected to come back to school on Monday 2nd November. Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 we 

are unable to get a trainer in for the Teacher training session so the decision has been made to cancel 

the Inset day. 

 

Staff cover 

It's been a good start to the term, but it is becoming quite difficult to cover classes if members of staff 

are shielding. It is not our intention to close before the half term, but should more staff need to shield, 

there may be a need to close down a particular year group. Should this happen, we will return to 

remote learning like we did during the summer holidays. 

 

Year 6 Pupils - 11+ exam behaviour 

Well done to the Year 6 children who sat their 11+ exams on Friday 16th October for being extremely 

well behaved. We received a lovely message from St. Bernard’s Grammar 

School praising the children for their excellent manners and good behaviour so a BIG well done to 

them! Check out the message below: 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

This morning we invited approximately 50 pupils from Wexham Court Primary School to sit the 11+ 

with ourselves, together with pupils from a couple of other school.  Most of the pupils were from your 

school.  I just wanted to take the opportunity to say how well behaved your pupils were and you should 

be proud of how they conducted themselves during their time at St Bernard's. I was very impressed. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Michelle Parker 

Office Manager - St Bernard's Catholic Grammar School 
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School Streets 

The proposed measures for the school street (Moat Drive) are that it will not be accessible from 8am 

- 9am & 3pm - 4pm on weekdays. Boulders will be placed at both ends of Moat Drive to stop any cars 

from accessing the road. Please can we kindly ask that you DO NOT park your cars or block any drive 

ways on Knolton Way and Hillersdon Road. Please refer to the image of the map below. 

 

End of Term 

Terms ends on Friday 23rd October at normal time. The children will now return to school on Monday 

2nd November (as mentioned above). Upon their return we will tighten up all our routines such as 

punctuality and attendance, uniform and homework. Please could all parents co-operate with us and 

ensure that children are on-time to School, wearing the correct uniform/PE kit and completing all 

homework that is set. Please refer to the School Uniform policy below. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Litter around the School 

I wanted to take this opportunity to say a special thank you to Erika Toth-Ignath and her friends for 

picking up litter around the School and keeping the environment clean. We are noticing 

Parents/Carers littering around the School and this is not setting a good example to the children! 

Please can I ask Parents/Carers to ensure that they throw their rubbish in the bins and not the floor. 

 

As always, if there are any issues or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Many thanks,  

Navroop Mehat  

 

Awards & Honours 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

School Applications 

• Reception applications for September 2021 – online applications opened on Saturday 12th 

September and will close on Friday 15th January 2021. 

• Secondary School applications for September 2021 (this applies to current Year 6 pupils) – 

online applications deadline is Saturday 31st October 2020. Please note that this is during 

the half term break so if you need any help you will need to contact us before half term 

starts. 

 

Water Bottles & Lunches 

A friendly reminder to all parents to remember to send their child/children in with their water bottle 

and lunch box (if they are having a packed lunch). We have had a few parent/children forgetting 

their lunches and water bottles and these are being dropped off throughout the day which is causing 

traffic within the office reception. 

 

Lateness 

When children are late to school, Parents must ensure that they sign the late book and not just leave 

their child at reception. 

 

PE Kits 

Can all Parents please ensure that children are wearing the correct PE kit to school. Please refer to 

the School uniform policy below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we hope you have a great week ahead! 


